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Your information

Name

 John Green

Are you a PEC member?

 Yes

Contact via

 Email

Email

 john.green@penske.com

Your message for the board

Topic

 Fleet Maintenance RFP Concerns

Remarks

 

To the Board of Directors:
I am the District Manager at Penske Truck Leasing Co., L.P. for the Central TX region, and for the past
five years, have been responsible for the maintenance program provided by Penske for PEC vehicles.
My family and I also are 42-year COOP members of District 5 (Family Ranch) and have resided in District
2 for the past 10 years. I have concerns regarding the Fleet Maintenance RFP and have sent an email
detailing my concerns to board members and the executive team.
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